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Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

As a reward for being part of our GCSE Music, and Drama courses as well as having
shown interest in the Performing Arts both in and out of school, we will be taking a group
of students to watch Mrs Doubtfire in the Shaftesbury Theatre, London. Information
about the story of this musical can be found at www.mrsdoubtfiremusical.co.uk, add

to that the music is fantastic and would encourage you all to listen to the soundtrack on
repeat before we go! We will be leaving school by coach on Wednesday 29th January at
4:30pm and returning at about 1:00am on Thursday 30th January. You will have to make
arrangements to transport your child home from school at this time.

Students will need to wear school uniform for the normal school day, they will then be
able to get changed after school before getting on the coach. They should bring a packed
tea and any spending money brought is at your own risk.

As this trip is not an essential part of the curriculum, we are requesting a contribution of
£40.00 to cover the cost of transport and ticket. Should insufficient contributions be
made then the visit may not be able to proceed. We have 50 tickets available for this trip
and they will be offered initially to current GCSE Music and Drama students as of
September 2024.



https://www.mrsdoubtfiremusical.co.uk/

London Theatre Trip 2025

Farmor's School believes that all students should have equal opportunity to benefit from
school activities independent of their parents’ financial means. We endeavour to
minimise the financial barriers that may prevent some students from taking advantage of
these opportunities. Please look at the school’s website for information about how to

apply for help with the costs.

If you wish your child to go on the trip, please make the payment on Parent Pay by Friday
12th July. After that date, should there be more people wanting to go than there are
places available, names will be randomly selected, to determine who attends with
payments returned for those that are not selected.

Yours sincerely

J Driver

Head of Music



https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/free-school-meals-and-financial-help

